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MTP—Medium Term Plans 

MTP’s should be in the front of all of your school books. They tell you your 
learning journey for the term. Please make sure you tick off your topics as you 

go through them in your lessons. 

Great turn out! 

We had an 
excellent turn out 

from Cotswold, 
Frome and Fosse 

for the first 
meeting of the 

year!  

If you want to get 
involved, please 
come along next 

time! 

Interventions - What are they? 

We discussed the interventions on offer at Pathways and 
if students know how to access them.  

 

If you didn’t know already, the following are available: 

 Counselling 

 ELSA 

 Sand Tray 

 Sensory 

 Literacy 

 Numeracy 

 

Would it be helpful to have an information sheet 
available for each intervention? 

If you want to access any of the above, please see Laura 
Spires about it! (Options are slightly different for Fosse) 

School Dinners 

What’s Going Well? 

 Cotswold have introduced a school cooked meal on a Friday—students are 
really enjoying it and the portion size available 

 Baguettes are enjoyed throughout the school 

Even Better If 

 All areas of the school say the portion sizes are too small (many students 
are still hungry afterwards) 

 The hot meals don’t always look particularly appetising 


